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The ASVAB test will be administered
at Craig High School on Tuesday,
November 19th.
The ASVAB test has the best Career Exploration
Program available and it is useful to all students,

as the test can help students determine areas of strength and interests not identified by other
types of tests. For students who are still undecided about what they want to do after high school;
this test is for you. The ASVAB test is also used as the military entrance exam, scores are not
shared with recruiters. Test is free of charge for 10th, 11th, and 12th grade students.
Sign-up for the free test and career matchmaker program in the Student Services Office
ASAP as space is limited. If you have further questions, see Mr. Watson in Student Services.

Host Family Needed for a Student from the Netherlands!
Craig High School is currently looking for one host family for a 16
year old girl from The Netherlands. She enjoys working out, cooking and
baking and loves children. She is a great student and is looking for a
family that can host her for the remainder of the school year. If you are
interested in hosting, please contact the Reflections International
Coordinator, Calla Kuehl 920-238-0624.

Yearbook Reminders:
Yearbook sales and senior ads are ongoing.
Purchase at www.jostensyearbooks.com
Perhaps something to put on your holiday wishlist!

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1wrKco4lwvKF8WGkeUNiwILTqvPXZVw8KUy3rMwCUcTA/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1wrKco4lwvKF8WGkeUNiwILTqvPXZVw8KUy3rMwCUcTA/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1wrKco4lwvKF8WGkeUNiwILTqvPXZVw8KUy3rMwCUcTA/edit#slide=id.p
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1CQmbNgd_fN1xngpdHzqNzk-qPj6WywDxo4WTrhRi_GM/edit#slide=id.g310c8954fff_0_74
http://www.craighighschool.org
http://www.jostensyearbooks.com


Friendly Reminders from Officer Jauch:
● Lock up your bikes and your vehicles.
● Drive safely using caution around the school zone.
● Keep an ice scraper in your car as we roll into winter!
● Come to a complete STOP at stop signs from the

parking lot before turning onto S Randall Ave.

Yes, parking tickets will be issued to those without a parking permit.
If you need a parking permit, please see Kelly in the AP Office for details.

__________________________________________________________________________________________________

Join and Support Craig PTO (Parent-Teacher Group) Click HERE to complete the
form to become a member. Craig PTO’s Mission: Provide classroom resources for Craig students and teachers.

Library & Tech News November 2024
from Christine Pumilia

Sora - Free eBooks, audiobooks and
magazines. Here is

a link to the Newsletter about Sora where
you may link it or download it as needed.

Craig's Fall Play, Treasure Island, will take
place in the small auditorium
at Craig High School on:

Friday 12/13 at 7pm
Saturday 12/14 at 7pm
Sunday 12/15 at 2pm

Tickets will be for sale at the door:
Adults $10 and Students/Seniors $5.

Craig Cares: Is a gift-giving campaign for Craig
Students that may be in need of some extra support this holiday
season. If you, your family, a business, or a group of friends
is interested in sponsoring a student this holiday season,
please contact Mrs. Heather Last (608) 743-5251,
hlast@janesville.k12.wi.us or stop by Student Services no later
than December 6th, 2024.
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https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/14uwqnnyYbTrYSDVVoLXAl7lJ2VKm7y4hDU0F3zJjXO0/edit#slide=id.p
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdmJfEeAsMerQWxPaXUggqMAHWChbTkcfrXDv2MTb0FKlIiGQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bmTdi5CTGDI_FQZsVNiEpabPObEzwMG35nQlkShQWhg/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:hlast@janesville.k12.wi.us


Upcoming Events:

November
18-22 National Education Week
19 School Report Card Public Release
20 Advisory Day
27-29 Thanksgiving Break, Classes resume December 2.

December
4 Advisory Day - Seniors: Graduation Cap & Gown Informational Meeting
17 Mastery Prep - NO School for Seniors
18 Advisory
21 Winter Break Begins! December 21 - January 1. Classes resume on January 2.

January
2 Classes resume
15 Advisory Day
20 No School - Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday
23 End of 2nd quarter/semester
24 No School - Teacher Professional Day

Who’s Who? Student Services

Principal: Dr. Alison Bjoin, 608-743-5155
Secretary to the Principal:Mallory Blabaum, 608-743-5210
Asst. Principal (A-K): Shawn Kane, 608-743-5260
Asst. Principal (L-Z): Zack Gavin*, 608-743-5270
Asst. Princ. Secretary: Kelly Zastrow, 608-743-5262
Dean of Students: Barry Holloway, 608-743-5213
Athletic & Activities Director: Ben McCormick,
608-743-5245
Translator/Traductora: Jalina Cervantes*, 608-743-5364
Athletic Secretary: Jolene Hess, 608-743-5266
School Resource Officer: Sean Jauch, 608-743-5221
*= Hablamos Español

A - C: Shelly Osmond, 608-743-5253
D - H: Sara Lehman, 608-743-5257
I - M: Jonathan Watson, 608-743-5222
N - Se: Janie Sutherland, 608-743-5255
Sh - Z: Luke Hanewall, 608-743-5267

School Psychologist:Michele Costello, 608-743-5323
Social Worker: Rebecca Boylan, 608-743-5261
Nurse: Juliene Ewers, 608-743-5235
Guidance Secretary: Heather Last, 608-743-5251
Registrar (transcripts): Jessica Cates, 608-743-5252
Attendance Office: 608-743-5230

Since 2022, Craig High School’s Mission has been aligned with the AVID program: a national, research-based
program that encourages engaging, rigorous, and student-centered learning environments. AVID is an acronym for
Advancement Via Individual Determination. AVID’s mission, and our mission as a school, is to close the opportunity
gap by preparing all students for college and career readiness and success in a global society.
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